
Public Hearing  November 22, 2005 

At 7:20 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing located at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on November 22, 2005.  The purpose of the public hearing was 
to consider the Fire Protection Contract for the year 2006 and hear all persons interested in this 
matter. 
  

Town Board Members present were Supervisor Buddy Lester, Councilperson Patricia 
Connors, Councilperson Tom Ferris, and Councilperson Danielle Windus-Cook.  Councilperson 
Rob Carges was excused.  Also present were Finance Director Leisa Strabel, Town Clerk Karen 
Sweeting, Town Attorney Jim Bell, and Building Inspector Bill Weber. 

 
Visitors present were Richard Mault from Redman Road and Al Spaziano from WSR, LLC, 

Dave and Jan Preston from Redman Road and Marc Romanowski on behalf of WSR, LLC. 
  

Supervisor Lester asked Town Clerk Karen Sweeting to read the legal notice published in 
the Town newspapers.  Notice was read.   
 
 Town Attorney Jim Bell suggested that the contract be amended before the Supervisor 
signed; procedurally either send back to the Village to be amended or write in the amendments.  
Supervisor Lester agreed that it would be sent back to the Village for the amendments.  (See 
Resolution No. 166 of November 22, 2005 for the specific amendment.) 
 
 Supervisor Lester asked if there were any further comments.  No further comments were 
made.  The public hearing was closed at 7:30 pm. 
  
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 
 


